
 

 

Tuesday 18th April—Children return to school after Easter holidays 
Tuesday 18th April—Early Years Animal Club visit 
Tuesday 19th April—5B swimming starts 
Monday 24th April—Year 5 residential to Caythorpe 
Friday 28th April—Year 5 & Cedar trip to Cineworld 
Monday 1st & Monday 8th May—Bank holidays 
Friday 26th May— End of Term 5 
 
Just a reminder that all term dates can be found on 

our website including those for the 2023-2024 aca-

demic year at Term Dates – Oakway Academy 

(wpengine.com)  
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On Monday Year 2 & Birch class went to West Lodge Farm Park in Desborough to learn about different types of animals 

and their habitats.  The children enjoyed meeting and stroking some of the animals and especially enjoyed feeding the 

baby lambs!  

At the end of Term 4 we say Goodbye and Good 

Luck to Mrs Parker (3A) who leaves Oakway after 

13 years, working across many different year 

groups.  We wish her well in her new ventures at 

Rowan Gate & know that she’ll go on to influence 

more children as she has here.   

We also say Goodbye to Ms Waters in the school 

office who leaves Oakway for a job in the private 

sector.   

We will miss you both! 

 

Please note that we have had a small price increase on some of 

the uniform items from our supplier.  As such you may notice a 

small increase of either 50p or £1 on some of the items which 

you can purchase on ParentMail for uniform. 

From Term 5 we will be adding a new zipped hoodie which the 

children can wear on PE days only to school. This will cost £18 

but is optional.  Please note that we don’t have any currently in 

stock and will be ordered as required.  Thank you. 

Summer Menu—Primary Catering 

Please find below a link to the menu for the Summer Term 
starting on Tuesday 18th April. All allergen details are availa-
ble on the School Grid app and you can now order your 
child’s meals for Terms 5 & 6. Please remember to order by 
9.00am on the morning and ensure your account is topped 
up with sufficient funds if your child is not entitled to free 
school meals.  A weeks meals cost £12.05 for pupils in KS2. 
Please help us by having sufficient funds on your child’s ac-
count. 

We hope you have a wonderful holiday, 

Primary Catering Team 

Summer Menu 

https://oakwayacademy1.wpengine.com/school-term-dates/
https://oakwayacademy1.wpengine.com/school-term-dates/
https://www.hattonacademiestrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Primary-Menu-Summer.pdf
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Just a reminder that school starts at 8.45am.  

Please ensure that your child is at their class-

room door in readiness for it being opened at 

8.45am.  The Hemmingwell gates open at 

8.40am and close at 9am promptly.   

Any child arriving after 8.55am should enter via 

Main Reception and will be marked as late. 

Thank you for your support in helping your 

child attend school promptly. 

Wishing you all a very Happy Easter and we look forward to seeing again 

on Tuesday 11th April! 


